
Mark Parker 
 
 “I have 4 children attending Floreat Park primary school. I am an 
old boy of Floreat Park Primary school having attended from 
1971-1977. I am a Consultant Paediatrician working locally with a 
vested interest in the care of our children. The majority of my 
work is in Neurodevelopment and Behavioural Paediatrics I can 
offer expertise in these areas. I run my own business employing 
educational  Psychologists and have experience in business 
management. I feel that I would have a lot to offer the board as a 
parent representative.” 
 


